
 

Lancashire County Council 
PO Box 100, County Hall, Preston, PR1 0LD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear resident or business owner,  
 
SANDYLANDS AND WEST END SAFER, GREENER AND HEALTHIER STREETS 
PLANS.  
 
In January this year we sent letters outlining proposals for a Safer, Greener and Healthier 
Streets project in the Sandylands and West End area of Morecambe. We invited you to 
come along to drop-in sessions at Morecambe Library to find out more about the scheme 
and how you could have your say on what you felt the issues were in your area. The 
scheme is aiming to help local people to use more sustainable forms of transport and 
enjoy their neighbourhood thanks to lower traffic levels and slower speeds. It will also 
make it easier for people to choose to walk, cycle or wheel for local trips rather than using 
the car.  
 
Following on from the previous engagement and online survey (results can be found at 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/roads-parking-and-travel/active-travel/sandylands/), 
we hosted another drop-in session to show what the most common issues were and ask 
what interventions people would like to see. We are using an online survey to collect this 
information, where people can see the location of the main issues and choose the type of 
interventions they'd like to see. The survey is open until the 29th July 2024.  Here is the 
link to find out more about the scheme and to complete the survey 
www.lancashire.gov.uk/activetravel or scan the QR code at the bottom of the letter. 
 
You can contact us by email at ActiveTravel@lancashire.gov.uk  (please use subject 
'Sandylands') or by post at: 
 
Sandylands Engagement 
Lancashire County Council 
Sustainable Travel Team 
County Hall 
Preston.  PR1 8XJ 
 
Further details about Lancashire’s plans to improve active travel opportunities across the 
county and to keep up to date with the progress of the Sandylands and West End scheme, 
please visit, www.lancashire.gov.uk/activetravel.   
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Chris Hadfield 
Sustainable Travel Manager 
Lancashire County Council 
 

Email: activetravel@lancashire.gov.uk 

Date: As postmark 
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